(OIICO TECHNICAL BULLETIN TBO18

MOVING PARTS

Missed Dowel

STM926/STM963/STM965

-

These units have a dowel which is located between the starter motor and gearbox. This
allows for the unit to be aligned in the correct position. When removing the old starter
motor please make sure the dowel either comes out with the old unit or
removed from the gearbox and refitted to the new starter motor. If you fail to do this the
unit will not align properly and will cause the unit to be very noisy or fail prematurely. If
you don’t follow this warning your warranty maybe void.

Please call our Technical team for more information
before submitting RMA request

For information on any specific replacement unit please call our technical department.
Rolling Components Ltd
Tel: 00 44(0)1268 271036 Fax: 00 44(0) 1268 527334 / 1268 534476
Or visit our website www.rollingcomponents.com



